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VIZpin  Now is also a great time of year to think about whether your VIZpin 
needs any attention. If you rent and have a new lease agreement for the year 
you will need to submit this current lease document. If you own and do not 
have a lease, and have registered in previous years, you should not need to 
take any action. It is suggested you open the VIZpin app on your phone and 
download the latest version. A reminder, your VIZpin will only work when you 
are standing in the vicinity of the gate. If you are new to the district, you can 
learn more about VIZpin and how it provides access to the district’s amenities 
by visiting our website, then selecting the drop-down menu for Recreation & 
Facilities and Apply for a Pass: stonegatenorthvillages.org/apply-for-a-pass/.

Adult Pool & Spa  There was a trespassing incident at the Adult Pool & 
Spa in recent weeks. Please help the board and the management team by 
ensuring that any time you use this facility you utilize your VIZpin to open the 
gate for each person, and that you close the gate behind you as well. It’s 
also vital that residents do not disturb the neighbors and adhere to the posted 
hours of operation and proactively leave the facility on time.

The district has been in contact with the Douglas County Sheriff and will work 
with them going forward to ensure that anyone found in the facility after hours 
be charged with trespassing. We want very much to be able to continue to 
offer this amenity — but need everyone’s cooperation in being mindful of the 
nearby neighbors, and the rules. Thank you for your quiet enjoyment of the 
facilities, your adherence to the hours and rules, and your support of the many 
people who oversee this program.

Updates on the Pools

The board of directors is seeking new members. Members serve 
a two-year term. Responsibilities include attendance at monthly 
board meetings held the fourth Wednesday of each month (for 
which members are paid a small stipend) — as well as providing 
guidance, counsel, and time to district matters ranging from best 
practices for facility management, finance and budgeting, and 
miscellaneous topics brought to the board. If you’d like to learn 
more or apply, please email board@stonegatenorthvillages.com.

BOARD 
OPENING: 
Call for 
Applicants

As we enter February 
and some of the 

coldest winter days
it is hard to think 

about the summer 
pool season. But it 
will be here soon. 

Mark your 2024
calendars for 

Opening Day of the 
Family Pool which 
will be Saturday, 

May 25th!
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Access and a 
New ADA Email
The district prides itself on being a 
welcoming place for all of our residents 
— and on ensuring transparency 
and access. As part of its continued 
commitment to ADA requirements and 
access, the district has implemented a 
new email address: 
ada@stonegatenorthvillages.com. 

If you or anyone in your household has 
any concerns about accessing district 
documents, information, or facilities, 
please do not hesitate to reach out to 
us either by phone or at this new email 
address to request assistance. 

Board of Directors for
Stonegate North Villages
The District is governed by a board of directors 
who serve staggered terms. You can email the Board of 
Directors directly at board@stonegatenorthvillages.org
Jeni Reilly, President
Holly Kamm
Elizabeth Kuehl
Vicky Strain
Robert Vogel

Upcoming Meetings
The next board meeting will be held on February 28th of 
2024. Meeting details can be found at the bottom of the 
website: StonegateNorthVillages.org

Thanks for making a note of the best
ways to reach the district!
Questions on VIZpin? 
Email registration@stonegatenorthvillages.com.

Need information on the Community Center? 
Email reservations@stonegatenorthvillages.org.

Have a question or comment unrelated to
VIZpin or reservations? 
Email contact@stonegatenorthvillages.com.

See a water leak? Emergency hotline: 720-851-8178.
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